
Building better together

Northstowe
Pavillion

Pentaco Construction understands that construction - by its 
nature - can be disruptive and can cause inconvenience to our 
neighbours. We hope that with regular communication we can 
minimise the impact of any disruption. This newsletter – along 
with future updates - is intended to report the progress on site 
and inform you of any future works which may have potential 
short-term impact on your everyday activities.

By working with you and keeping you regularly updated, we 
hope than the process of delivering this project can be a 
stress-free and positive experience for all.

Progress to date:
We have carried out some non-intrusive surveys of the site in 
anticipation of concluding the design for the scheme. Our 
commercial and operational teams have been working 
together procuring the resources ahead of our start on site.

A look ahead:
We will take possession of the site on the 17th October 2022. 
Initially we will set up the site perimeter and install our 
temporary welfare unit while concurrently preparing the access 
route and site area in anticipation of the commencement and 
progression of the foundations.

We would welcome your feedback on the content of this 
newsletter or any suggestions for useful future content. If you 
have any immediate concerns or wish to contact the site,
please contact our Site Manager Dean Berry.

Find out more about us at www.pentaco.co.uk
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